
Minutes 
Vintage & Historic Regional Reps Conference Call 

August 8, 2018 
 

Vintage Chairman John Krebs called the meeting to order at 8:32 PM. Those in attendance were Vice Chairman Jim 
Olson, Chief Inspector Rich Evans, Chief Referee Jack Meyer, Region 1 Donnie McLean, Region 2 John Krebs, Region 
4 Dan Joseph, Region 6 Billy Noonan, Region 6 Dick Delsener, Region 8 Phil Mitchell, Region 9 Jay Marshall, Region 
10 John Woodward, Region 14 Jeff Buckley, Region 16 JP Squires, Canada Harry Holst.  Absent from the call were 
Chief Referee-West Coast Doug Brow, Region 3 Bob Moore, Region 7 Rob Holt, Region 10 Jeff Schneider, Region 10 
David Williams. 
 
The chief topic for this meeting was discussion of safety issues in Vintage & Historic. 
 
A rewrite of the yellow and red card system is being discussed by APBA. 
 
The National APBA meeting will be held in Orlando, FL, February 6-10, 2019. The host hotel will be the Doubletree 
at Sea World. 
 
Ballots for the APBA Board of Directors should be out in a few weeks. 
 
Jim Olson invited everyone to the Mahogany and Merlot event at Lake Chelan, WA, October 6-7, 2018. 
 
Discussion was held about the possibility of separating vintage inboard and vintage outboard into two groups. 
Krebs will talk with the APBA President about this possibility. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:49 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Debbie Joseph 
Secretary, V&H Division 
 


